
 

 

Giddy Up & Grow Update:  
October 2020 Updates 

 

The south driveway is finally 
complete! The driveway was 
widened to allow for two-way 
traffic, and a sidewalk was 
added for safety.  

 

 

 

 

 

Bricks are being laid on the exterior of the 
building and on the sidewalk leading into the 
entrance. This is where the many bricks that 
were purchased by families and donors will be 
set!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

The front office and waiting 
room is getting close to 
completion! It was important 
to keep the “barn” feel our 
kiddos and families love so 
much—so we are putting this 
wood paneling in the front 
entrance! 

 

 

 

 

 

The Family Viewing Area, 
sponsored by Indianapolis Indians 
Charities, is a space just off our 
main waiting area. Here, parents 
can sit at the long table to do 
work and watch their kiddo 
during hippotherapy.   

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

The mud room is where kiddos 
will get all their gear on to get 
ready to ride their horse! We will 
have much more room in our 
new space for various sizes of 
helmets, pads, and other safety 
equipment.  

 

 

 

 

 

Desks are being installed! No more 
fold out tables!  


